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DON’T FORGET TO BUY 

YOUR FIREWORK TICKETS 

FOR SATURDAY 9TH 

NOVEMBER 

The Deputy Head writes: 

HOW SILLY AM I! 
 

I thought I could slip back into school on Monday without anyone really noticing that I was 

back. I should have known better.  Supportive, caring, loving - these are just some of the 

qualities that make St David’s so special.  I have been absolutely overwhelmed by the 

genuine kindness and concern shown by everyone – staff, parents and children.   

Thank you for your flowers, gifts and cards with such wonderful messages.  I feel very 

privileged to be part of the most amazing community. 

I am still recovering but I am glad to be back doing what I love best – teaching.  I look 

forward to returning to the car park on Monday morning and hope that it is warm and 

sunny!  Mrs Page 

 

 

 

REMEMBER TO FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK  TWITTER  AND INSTAGRAM  

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 

 

The first School Council meeting 

of the new term has now taken 

place.  We like to start by 

reviewing issues that concern all 

pupils.  The children, representing 

all year groups, collaborated and 

discussed our Bullying Leaflet 

which has now been updated.  Lily 

and Carys (6), were so inspired by 

this that they went on to plan a 

PHSEE lesson which they then 

presented to their classes. 
‘I enjoy attending school 

council because I get to talk 

and discuss issues with my 

class.  I also love coming up 

with new and original ideas.’ 

Carys (6) 

 

‘We can stop bullying by telling a 

trusted adult.  It can make you 

upset and talking to someone will 

make it better.  We can stop 

bullying together’ 

Lily (6) 

You can 

stop 

bullying by 

talking 

about it in 

assembly.  Be kind to everyone, if 

someone is upset go 

over to them and tell a 

teacher if they’re hurt.  

All classes should have 

a class worry box, so 

we can talk with our 

classes. THOUGHTS FROM YEAR 6 



  

 

 

Staff and pupils shared their favourite poems today in 

a special assembly.  Thank you, Miss Bonner. 

 

 

 
 

SPECIAL AWARDS – WELL DONE! 

The following pupils have been awarded 

Excellence Awards from Mrs Foulger: 

James C (5) – Excellence in RE 

Ashley, Iris, Florence, Cole (5) –  

Excellence in Yoga 

Louis (2) – Excellence in English 

 

 
 

NEXT WEEK: 

Mon 7th  Y5 & 6 Football V St Georges (A) 

Tues 8th  Y5 & 6 Football V St James’ (H) 
 

SATURDAY 12th OCTOBER 

9.30AM – 12.00PM 

ROALD DAHL OPEN MORNING 

Mon 14th 4 – 8pm ISA Swimming Gala 

Thurs 17th Y2 – Y6 LAMDA Exams 

Friday 18th PTA Own-Clothes and Bottle Drop 

  Inter-House STEAM Day 

  5.30pm – 7.30pm  

  Prep Inter-House Swimming Gala 

HALF TERM 

MONDAY 21ST OCTOBER TO FRIDAY 1ST NOVEMBER 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

MONDAY 28TH OCTOBER TO FRIDAY 1ST NOVEMBER 

8AM TO 6PM 

NOVEMBER 

Tues 5th  Travelling Books 

Thurs 7th 4pm – 8.00pm Parents’ Evening 

  E-Safety talk to parents 

Fri 8th  Football v Edgebury (A) 

SATURDAY 9TH NOVEMBER PTA FIREWORKS 

Fri 15th  9am Parent Council 

Sat 16th Y5 and Y6 Bromley Schools 

Crystal Palace Cross Country 

Mon 18th 2pm St David’s Dash Y3 and Y4 

DECEMBER 

Tues 3rd 1.30pm Pre-Reception and 

Reception Christmas Play 

Fri 6th 6.30pm Prep Choir Charity Concert 

at St John’s Church 

SATURDAY 7TH DECEMBER 

 1 – 4PM PTA CHRISTMAS FAIR 

Mon 9th 1.30pm Y1 and Y2 Christmas Play 

Tues 10th Recp – Y6 Flu Nasal Spray 

Wed 11th Pre-Prep Christmas Party 

 Prep – Lion King 

Fri 13th 6.30pm Prep Carol Service 

 St John’s Church 

Mon 16th Happy Puzzle Day 

 2pm Y5 and Y6 to Focus 

Tues 17th Christmas lunch 

Wed 18th End of Term 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

THURSDAY 19TH AND FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER 

8AM TO 6PM 

 

SA 

LET’S SCOOT AWAY! 

MUSIC RESULTS 

Congratulations to Jack who passed his  

Grade 1 Cornet exam 

 

 

 

DATE FOR THE DIARY 
Information will be sent 

out shortly regarding the 

Prep School outing to see 

the Lion King on 

Wednesday 11th 

December 

 

For the first time at St David’s, the London 

Borough of Bromley Road Safety team came 

and ran a ‘Scootsure’ session for our Y2 pupils.  

This is a playground-based training session for 

children who use their scooters to get to school 

or pupils that would like to in the future. It is 

intended to not only improve safety but also to 

validate the scooter as a suitable method to 

travel to school in the eyes of the school 

community and local residents. 

Watch out everyone! 

 

 

 


